
IT’S TIME FOR THE PTA SPRING 2017 BOOK FAIR!!! 
Calling all Port Colden and Brass Castle Families!! 

 
The PTA Spring Book Fair is April 3-6, 

At Brass Castle School and Port Colden School! 
 

• Interested in shopping with your child? Visit the fair during the after 
school and evening shopping hours. 

 

Brass Castle School Additional Shopping Hours: 
• Tuesday, April 4 after school 3:30 - 5:00 
• Wednesday, April 5 evening 5:30 – 8:30-- 

                  **Book fair open during 6th gr Science Expo night 
 

Port Colden School Additional Shopping Hours: 
 Monday, April 3 after school 3:30 – 5:00 

Tuesday, April 4 evening 6:00 – 8:00 
 
• The online book fair is open during the book fair and for a period of 

time after. It can be found at www.scholastic.com/fair. Click on ‘find 
my fair’ tab and enter zipcode 07882. 

 
• The Scholastic Book Fair app is very useful to have on iPads and mobile 

devices during the Scholastic book fair as you are able to scan and 
search most titles for details, reading levels such as ARP, Guided 
Reading, etc… This book fair app is free and is available for iPad, 
iPhone, and Android mobile devices and can be found at the App Store.   

 
• We are still in need of volunteers! If you are able to volunteer, even for 

an hour, please go to the following links. We truly appreciate it!  
 

 For Brass Castle: http://signup.com/go/QuafHs 
 For Port Colden: http://signup.com/go/R2B7w1 

http://www.scholastic.com/fair


 
 
 


